
Thursday, October 13 A programme on how to talk to 
groups calmly and confidently is 
being offered at the Counselling 
Centre. This free, six-hour session 
programme will be of particular 
interest to students who find that 
apprehension and tension make it 
difficult for them to give class presen­
tations or participate in group discus­
sions. To register phone 424-2081 or 
come in person to the Centre on the 
4th floor of the SUB.

Sponsored by OBRIENS PHARMACY 
at 6199 Coburg Road 

{Just opposite Howe Hall) 
“Serving Dalhousie Students for 18 years”

The first organizational meeting 
and house warming for A Woman’s 
Place Feminist Centre will take place 
at 2094 Gottingen St., at 8 p.m., 
October 13. All women are invited to 
attend and participate. For further 
information call 429-9141 or 423-8014.

All graduate students are invited to 
, hear Penny MacAuley as she sings 

her repertoire of well-known folk 
songs at the Graduate House from 
8:30 till 12:30 a.m. on Thursday, 
Ocotber 13.

Tuesday, October 18 The students in the Costume Design 
Studies Program will be holding an 
ongoing Alterations Clinic in the Dal 
Arts Centre to raise money for a field 
trip. If you have pants that need 
hemming, a skirt to be shortened, or 
any alterations, bring them to the 
Costume Dept. 9:30 am - 12:30 pm, 
Monday to Friday. Lowest prices in 
town. Just follow the signs in the Arts 
Building to Costume Rental.

INTERNATIONAL STUDENTS’ 
MONTH SSAV, a crisis intervention service for 

female victims of sexual assault, is 
now available 24 hours daily, provid­
ing emotional support and options 
for help to the victim. 
Confidentiality respected. Trained 
staff are on call. Phone Help Line 
422-7444.

The Mature Students Association 
will hold nominations for officers on 
Tuesday, October 18, from 11:30. to 
1:00 p.m. at Rm. 316 SUB. All mature 
students are urged to attend.

The public is invited to attend an 
open meeting organized by the 
Social Sciences and Humanities 
Research Council, at 3:15 p.m., 
October 18, in the MacMechan Aud­
itorium of the Dalhousie Killam 
Library. At that time, members of the 
granting agency will answer questions 
related to the Council's programs for 
research training, research support 
and research communication.

The Dalhousie Student Union, in 
conjunction with the International 
Students' Association, has declared 
the month of October as the "Inter­
national Students’ Month.”

Following are the activities planned 
for this week:

Friday, October 14
“If You Love This Planet," National 
Film Board of Canada's award win­
ning film on nuclear arms, will be 
shown in Theatre A in Tupper Build­
ing, on Oct. 14, at 7:30 p.m. Open 
discussion following film. Sponsored 
by Dal Christian Fellowship.

The School of Library Service, Dal­
housie University presents a lecture 
entitled, "National Planning for 
Libraries—The Work of the National 
Commission,” on Friday, October 14, 
1983 at 3:30 p.m. The speaker will be 
Dr. Toni Carbo Bearman, Executive 
Director, National Commission on 
Library and Information Science, 
Washington, D.C. The lecture will be 
in MacMechan Auditorium, Killam 
Library, Dalhousie University. This 
lecture is open to the public.

THE CAMPUS MINISTRY AT DAL­
HOUSIE

Sunday Evening Mass - 7:00 p.m., 
MacMechan Room, Killam Library.

Weekday Masses - Monday to Fri­
day, 12:35 p.m.. Room 318, SUB.

Inquiry Class - Wednesdays, 7:30 
p.m., Room 318, SUB.

Monday, Oct. 17 
ceremony. Display of national flags, 
SUB.
World Food Day. Children from the 
Dalhousie Elementary School will be 
treated to food of various countries. 
Green Room, SUB.

Flag raising
STUDY SKILLS PROGRAM - Coun­

selling and Psychological Services 
offers a program to help you be 
more effective and more efficient in 
your studying. Topics covered 
include concentration, time schedul­
ing, notetaking, reading, writing pap­
ers, exams and motivation. For more 
information contact Counselling Ser­
vices, Room 422, Student Union 
Building.

Wed October 19 Tuesday, Oct 18 - MOVIE: La Cage 
Aux Folles. 8 pm, room 224.
Nooner: Implications of technologi­
cal developments in foreign coun­
tries, Green Room, 12 noon.
Lecture: Differential Fees. Green 
Room, 7:30 pm.

Wednesday, Oct. 19 - Lecture: Hous­
ing, Green Room, 8 pm.

Friday, Oct. 21 - Wine Cellar, Green 
Room, 9 pm.

Saturday, Oct 22
Night. Mclnnes Room, 7 pm - 1 am. 
Members $5.00, non-members $6.00. 
Tickets to be sold in the SUB lobby or 
can be purchased from the Interna- 
tional Students Coordinator (SUB).

University Health Service 
424-2171The Arms Race—Who’s Winning? -

A lecture series at the Main Library, 
5381 Spring Garden Road, will con­
tinue on Wednesday, October 19 at 
7:30 p.m. with a talk entitled Cana­
da’s Role in the East/West Confronta­
tion. The speaker will be Vice- 
Admiral J. A. Fulton C.M.M. (retired). 
Everyone is welcome.

OFFICE HOURS MON —FRI 
9:00 am - 5:00 pm

OMBUDS’ OFFICE 
424-6583

There will be staff in the office at the 
ollowing hours during the Fall term: 

11:30—3:00 Monday 
11:00—3:30 Tuesday 
10:30—11:30 and 
12:00—3:00 Wednesday 
10:30—2:30 Thursday 
10:00—2:00 Friday

Anyone wishing to contact the 
Ombuds’ Office at any other times 
should call 424-6583 and leave a mes­
sage on our 24-HOUR ANSWERING 
SERVICE.

Doctors and Nurses
5:00 pm -10:00 pmSaturday, October 15 Nurse Present 

Doctor on CallIn aid of Amnesty International, a 
special benefit for 1983 Prisoner of 
Conscience Week will be held at 
Ginger's Tavern, 1268 Hollis St., on 
Saturday, Oct. 15 at 8:30 pm. Per­
formers will be John "Spyder" Mac­
Donald, Ernie Rafuse, Sally Walsh, 
Elias Letelier-Ruz, Ron-Doug Parks 
and clown Michael Hirschbach. 
Admission will be $2.00 at the door.

10:00 pm - 9:00 am
r

Saturday - Sundays 
and Holidays 
10:00 am - 6:00 pm

Thursday, October 20 Doctor on Call

Our World in the Eighties - A dis­
cussion series about Central America 
will focus on Honduras. The speaker 
will be Father Hugh MacNeill, priest 
in Honduras for seven years. The 
program takes place at the Main 
Library, 5381 Spring Garden Road on 
Thursday, October 20 at 12 noon. All 
welcome.
October 20th (Thursday)

All graduate students are invited to 
the Graduate House to enjoy the 
music of Backward Swing from 8:30 
p.m. till 12:30 a.m. on Thursday Oct. 
20th.

International
Nurse Presetn 
Doctor on Call

Doctor on Call 
Student Health now has flu 

vaccine available by appointment 
only. Cost is $2.

6:00 pm - 10:00 am

Sunday, October 16 Ombudser—Kim Turner 
Assistant-Ombudser—Peter RogersFor those who want to get control of 

their eating habits and/or their 
weight. This six-session programme is 
being offered by Counselling Services 
and Health Services. The topics will 
include: eating habits, thinking and 
eating, exercise, nutrition, goal­
setting and self-image. There is no 

Orwell’s Prophecies: The Limits of charge for this course. However
Liberty and the Limits of Law will be enrolment is limited to the first fif-
the title of the first Killam Memorial teen participants. For more informa- 
Lectures. It will be delivered at 8 pm, tion and to register, call 
Thurs., Oct. 20, Room 115, Weldon 
Law Building.
Guest speaker will be Julian Symons,
British literary critic.
For more info contact D. Johnston, non-profit, university-based organiza- 
424-6552.

Elizabeth May will be the guest 
speaker at the General Meeting of 
the Del-King's New Democrats at 7 
pm, Oct. 16 in Room 100 of the SUB. 
Her topic will be Herbicide Spraying 
in Nova Scotia.

LA UNIVERSIDAD DE 
EL SALVADOR

iV TOR CUANTO

Con su acàlud solidarto ha conthbuidih a la exislancia y tuncionamiento de la 
Salvador; al lortaleci'rnenio da la lucha unlvarsilana y del 
i pot la conquisla de la p£\a libertad y la mbcia social an

Monday, October 17 Universidad de 
pueblo saUdflor

Look At This!
The Dalhouse Drama Society will 

be holding an open meeting on 
Monday Oct 17th at 6 p.m. All 
members are asked to please attend. 
Any new members or interested 
people are also welcome. If you want 
to put something on the agenda, 
please leave it in the Drama Society 
box at the SUB enquiry desk.

Art Laffin, a member of the “Tri­
dent Nein" and a variety of other 
spiritually based peace and justice 
groups, will speak at the MacMechan 
Auditorium in the Killam Library at 
Dalhousie University on Monday, 
October 17, at 7:30 p.m. The topic 
will be Biblical call to peacemaking— 
Christian Non-violence and the 
Nuclear Threat. For more information 
please call 423-9998. All are welcome.

On Monday, October 17 the Over­
seas Coordinator and the Interna­
tional Students Association will be 
hosting an International Children’s 
Luncheon in room 100, SUB. The 
occasion will be in commemoration 
of World Food Day. A slide show and 
a short film will be shown. This will 
be the first time that Dalhousie Ele­
mentary School will be involved in 
student activities on campus. If you 
have a child and would like him/her 
to participate do not hesitate to come 
over. You are all welcome.
For further info, call 424-7077 or Dora 
at 429-8841.

or come to 
COUNSELLING SERVICES, room 422, 
SUB, 424-2081.
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Canadian Student Pugwash is a

tion devoted to research and educa­
tion on issues related to science, pub­
lic policy and the social responsi-

de 1962 bThe Centre for African Studies pres­
ents a Thursday evening seminar ser­
ies at 1444 Seymour St. from 4:30- 
6:00. October 20 - Celestine Bassey: 
The debate about African militaries 
and social expenditure: a Nigerian 
case study; October 27/28 - Lagos 
plan of action workshop; November 
3 -Dean MuKuluni: The middle 
Benue region in the eighteenth 
century.

bilities of scientists. Canadian Student 
Pugwash strives to promote the 
broad discussion of these issues 
through open fora, panel discussions, 
and publications. Every two years, a 
national conference is held bringing 
together students and senior partici­
pants from a wide number of fields 
such as government, business, 
academia and public interest

At present, we have 11 university- 
based groups. You can find out about 
the local chapter on your campus by 

On Friday, October 21, Lunch with asking your students union or associ- 
Art will present “Sketches by Woody ation. H there isn’t a local group but 
Allen’ performed by the Saint Mary's you would still like to receive more 
University Dramatic Society. The per-

DR MIGDEL^NGEL PARADA

HACIA LA UBERTAD POR LA CULTURA.

EL SALVADOR BOOK CAMPAIGN

Books—40 boxes of them—have so far been collected at Dalhousie, to be 
sent to the University of El Salvador. In the remaining two weeks of this 
paign, while gifts (particularly of science books) are still welcomed, the main 
thrust is now on fund-raising to ship the books to Central America.

If you have $2.00 for transport costs to spare, and want to enroll in the 
University of El Salvador you can do so either in the SUB at lunch-time, or in 
the Spanish Department. Or, send a cheque to John Kirk in the Spanish 
Department, made payable to the "University of El Salvador Book Campaign." 
(Income tax receipts will be given for all amounts greater than $5.00.)

In the name of the 13,000 students at the University—making do with inade­
quate books and materials—un million de gracias.

cam-

Friday, October 21

information about Canadian Student 
formance starts in the Saint Mary's Pugwash, you can write to our
Art Gallery at 12:30. Admission is free. National Office, 805 - Slater Street,
For further information please call 
423-7727.

THE UNIVERSITY OF EL SALVADOR
Ottawa, Ontario, K1R 5H3.

IN RECOGNITION: Of your act of solidarity which contributes to the function­
ing of the University of El Salvador and to furthering the struggle for peace, 
liberty and social justice by the university and by the Salvadorian people.

GRANTS: A “Certificate of Enrollment for International Solidarity with the Uni­
versity of El Salvador" as an official recognition of your act of solidarity with the 
University and the people of El Salvador.

FOR CULTURAL FREEDOM: Thank you for your $2.00 registration fee.

VOLUNTEER TUTORS ARE REQUIRED
to provide reading and/or math 

On October 21 and 22 there will assistance for students in Elementary 
be a High School Volleyball Tourna- and Junior High school grades. For 
ment at Dalplex. There will be over more information about our pro-
1000 athletes participating in the gramme and October's orientation
event. For information contact Beth seminar please phone - Veith House

Outreach Tutoring Services: 453-4321.Williston at 429-8269.


